
FW: Re Discharged Soldiers Settlement Act of 1915.  
Tanya Smith  
Fri 31/05/2013, 1:22 p.m.mason@pacificlaw.net.nz  
 
  

 
From: Anne.Moore@parliament.govt.nz 
To: henrysorenson@hotmail.co.nz 
Subject: Re Discharged Soldiers Settlement Act of 1915. 
Date: Sun, 12 May 2013 23:22:22 +0000 

Good morning 
  
Further to my previous email Mr Peters has now had time to read your message.  He has asked if you 
can arrange for Janet Mason to brief him. 
  
Kind regards 
  
  
Anne Moore 
Executive Assistant 
New Zealand First 
  
 
  

 
Date: Mon, 29 Apr 2013 11:23:05 +1200 
From: diannandjohn@xtra.co.nz 
Subject: Fw: Re Discharged Soldiers Settlement Act of 1915. 
To: henrysorenson@hotmail.co.nz 
  
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Dianne kathleen hill <diannandjohn@xtra.co.nz> 
To: "anne.moore.@parliment.govt.nz" <anne.moore.@parliment.govt.nz>  
Sent: Sunday, 28 April 2013 1:31 PM 
Subject: Re Discharged Soldiers Settlement Act of 1915. 
  
Attn:  Hon. Winston Peters, 
  
Dear Sir my name is Tanya Peterson and we have been researching the Discharged Soldiers Settlement Act 1915 
for the past 5 years, in regards to my grandfather's ballot land that was issued in 1920 under special tenure.  We 
have a Q.C. in Wellington, Janet Mason,  of Pacific Law, who is acting for us, and is holding all documents relating 
to this claim.  It proves that the government of that time illegally squeezed them out financially for their own 
personal gain. 
  
We were advised to go public and get a patriotic politician who has mana, and who could help us bring justice to 
this claim, as this is the foundation for many to come. 
  
Please can you get in contact with our Q.C. Janet Mason at Pacific Law. 
  
We look forward to your reply. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Tanya Peterson 
Please reply to my e-mail address at henrysoreson@hotmail.co.nz 
 


